

Calmore Infant School

Autumn Newsletter 6— Friday 13th October 2023

<u>Telephone</u>: 02380 865994



Email: adminossice@calmore-ins.hants.sch.uk
You can follow us on twitter @calmoreinfants

Dear Parents and Carers,

This week we have been thinking about harvest, how our good is grown all around the world and how farmers make sure that we have enough to eat. Thank you for the donations that you have sent in for the foodbank. In case you have not seen the Year R children coming home with red paint all over them, we have started making our big red combine harvester in Year R. The children are really looking forward to inviting you to their harvest celebrations next week. Please send in donations that you have for our harvest celebrations by Thursday next week.

School Photographs

Your child should have brought home their school photograph proof this week. We are unable to issue replacement proofs but can show you them in school on our computer.



You need to order directly with the company itself, using the information provided.

School Cloud Parents Evening Bookings

Just a reminder that next week is our parents evenings, held virtually online. It is really important that you attend these on time as the system automatically admits you and stops for the allocated timed session. We are aware of the issue of parents opening the word attachment of the children's targets on an iPhone and so will be sending a paper copy of these home too.

Sport Outside of School message from Mrs Stewart

If any children do a sport or club after school please can you send in a photo of their them doing their sport for our PE board. We would like a few more pictures or drawings of the children keeping active outside of school.



Well Done Certificates and Thank you Stars:



<u>Ducklings</u>: <u>Penguins</u>:

Owls: Rowan and Isabella Goldfinches: Oliver, Tiana & Cadence

Robins: Evie, Ellis & Nyla <u>Swallows:</u> Kian & Daisy



Stick Man - Tuesday 28th November 4.30pm

A letter has gone out this week regarding the performance of Stick Man that our FCIS (Parent Teacher Association) are arranging. They have secured 100 tickets, which will be sold on a



first come first served basis. Parents need to accompany their children for this event.

The closing date to order tickets is Friday 20th October, however this may be sooner if all tickets get sold. To purchase tickets for this event please log on to fcis.sumupstore.com and follow the link.

Year I Design Technology



Today the children in Year I have taken part in their DT day.

They have designed their own healthy vegetable or fruit salad, carefully prepared it and most importantly eaten it!









If you are still to pay the £3 cookery money, please make sure that you do so soon as possible.

We rely on this funding to ensure that we can give our children the very best opportunities in school.

Mental Health Support Team Webinar

CAMHS have advised us of a webinar for parents supporting bereaved children. The link can be found below if this is something that you feel you would benefit from:

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/webinar-how-to-support-a-bereaved-child-tickets-728181599767?

aff=oddtdtcreator

We hope you all have a lovely weekend!

Mrs Willes and Mrs Weaver